
Dear Senate Judiciary Committee Members: 

 

Yesterday we saw a fiasco of a hearing on proposed legislation encompassed in SB-868, 797, 

764. There is no supporting evidence that any of these bills would accomplish ANY protections 

for the peoples of Oregon. In fact the bills would further head us toward infringements of basic 

2nd amendment rights of honest law abiding citizens. These bills are in fact attempts to end gun 

ownership in Oregon by 1000 cuts. The committee should drop these bills, and move 

toward  with a focus on how do we treat and end violence by those that would harm others with 

firearms, while leaving the rights of all Oregon citizens to own firearms,- uninfringed. We 

should not penalize the majority of people who own firearms, by coming up with and attacking 

the rights of  honest citizens. I urge all the committee members to drop and kill all these bad bills 

( SB 868,797,764) and not allow them to move forward in any form or allow gut and stuff of 

other bills. These bills are so bad if they can't stand on their own merit they should be removed 

from this cycle of legislation. 

 

 

Sincerely;  

 

Mark Jones 

321 NE 57th St.   

Newport Oregon 

 


